
Weddington Christian Academy 
High School Parent Teacher Fellowship Meeting 

April 8, 2025 
 

Parents attending were Amanda Alexander, Kimmy Dreyfus, Sherri Norford.  Also attending was 
Adell Keen and Mary Beth Roth 

The meeting took place at 8:30 am at WCA. 

Mrs. Keen opened the meeting in prayer.  

College Admissions Presentation: 

• Feedback for Mrs. Currier’s presentation was very positive. Parents particularly enjoyed the 
interactive student activity. 

• It was suggested that she should focus on the small school perspective if we offer the 
program again.  

• Mrs. Roth shared that Mrs. Currier had offered to mentor WCA’s college counselor. 

Service Hours Reporting: 

• Mrs. Roth shared that most students had turned in at least some service hours. Students 
will receive an update on their reported hours. 

• All high school students will receive one service hour for Operation Sandwich on Thursday, 
April 17. Some students have signed up for Homework Help later this month. 

• Mrs. Alexander shared that students can volunteer at Common Heart. 
• Service hour reporting will move to FACTS for the 2025-26 school year. 

End of School WCA Events: 

• May 5-8:  Freshmen will take the IOWA9 
• May 9:  Freshmen will have their Whitewater Center field trip. 
• May 15:  Freshmen will clean out their lockers.  Last day on main campus. 
• May 16, 19, 20:  Freshmen will take final exams at Hemby House. An exact schedule is still 

in process. 
• May 22:  WCA Night at the Knights 

End of School PTF Events: 

• April 11:  Freshman Friday will take place at Spare Time.  This may have to be adjusted 
based on the Flag Football tournament. 

• May 20:  Dive-In Movie and Hibachi at the Dreyfus home after exams.   

Old Business/Concerns: 

• Class hoodies:   
o HS PTF will work with Chris Reeder at BSN to develop a class-specific hoodie. 
o Each graduating class will vote on the color: midnight navy, Columbia blue, gray, or 

white.  Mrs. Roth will take those votes from currently 8th and 9th grade students. 



o Names will be embroidered at the sleeve. A “Class of” patch will be sewn on the 
shoulder. 

• A “passing of the torch” event will be scheduled for the next freshman class in August 2025. 
• Events: 

o Mrs. Dreyfus asked if the Fun Run could be altered for high school students, 
perhaps to include elements of the Warrior Run. 

o PTF discussed the possibility of an on-campus retreat at Hemby House and an off-
campus retreat at Camp Thunderbird or Crowders Ridge. 

The next High School PTF meeting will take place during the summer break. 


